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From: Jeremy Shaw <jshaw@knoxcountymaine.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 1:22 PM

To: | pagegvp.owlshead.gov@gmail.com

Subject: Fwd: Proposed Knox County Interlocal Agreement
Attachments: 20200421114638692.pdf; 20200421134320248.pdf
Thank you,

Jeremy B. Shaw

Airport and Security Manager
Knox County Regional Airport (RKD)

(207) 701-1715
[shaw@knoxcountymaine.qov

Forwarded message -

From: Jeremy Shaw <jshaw@knoxcountymaine.gov>
Date: Tue, Apr 21, 2020 at 1:43 PM

Subject: Proposed Knox County Interlocal Agreement
To: <vonmalder@myfairpoint.net>, <lpost61749 @gmail.com>, <pagegvp.owlshead.gov@gmail.com>

Everyone,

I'm happy to present to you with the proposed agreement between the town and the airport for the next 20
years! | hope this email finds you all well. On a side note, some of you may have heard rumors regarding a

large financial opportunity for the airport in the amount of $17.9 million dollars. We don't have a final plan for

its use, but | hope we can do great things with it for the airport, and our town. | will have more details at a later
date. We look forward to working with you all as we try to come to an agreement on our common interests with
this agreement.

Please see the attached documents.

As referenced by the proposed agreement, the most recent Master Plan can be accessed by the following link:

_———__*——__*

2015 Master Plan
Thank you,
Jeremy B. Shaw

Airport and Securnity Manager
Knox County Regional Airport (RKD)

(207) 701-1715


Lauren


Lauren



